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Dear Students, 
I extend a warm welcome to each one of you and your families. 
Our school is a place of joy, exploration, and learning, and I am thrilled to see all the bright smiles and eager faces in 
our pre-primary classrooms. Together, we will embark on exciting adventures, discover new things, and create lasting 
memories. Our teachers are dedicated to nurturing your curiosity, creativity, and talents. So, let your imagination soar 
and make the most of every learning opportunity that comes your way. 
With warm regards, 
Vinod Papreja 
Headmaster  

Dear Parents  

Learning is a wonderful journey filled with fun and discovery. We believe that children must be taught how to think, not what to 

think. Our school provides an inclusive environment where students are encouraged to put their best foot forward to achieve 

academic, sporting and social excellence. Students are provided with platforms in the form of various inter class and inter school 

competitions where not only the inborn talents of the child is polished to shine but also builds confidence and help enhance their 

personality. Let us continue to make our children explorers and learners by helping them to adopt the mindset that will hold 

them in good stead of life. Let us bring positive thoughts to their minds and change the world. 

Neenu Khanna  

Rep of Class ll 
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NEWSLETTER 
 

Dear Students 
I believe education is the most important tool you can receive, that can bring you most success in society today. 
Education lessens the challenges you face in life. The more knowledge you gain the more opportunities will open up 
to achieve better possibilities for your personal growth. Therefore, we must gain as much knowledge as we can and 
use that for the best of our society. 
Parents, I want to express my heartfelt gratitude for entrusting us with the education and care of your precious ones. 
Let us work together as a close-knit community to support each other and ensure the success and happiness of every 
pre-primary student. 
Warm Regards 

Akhilesh Chandra Chaturvedi 
Principal 

 



 

 

 

 

  

LIFE SKILL PROGRAMME ON TABLE ETIQUETTES 

An activity on’ Table Etiquettes’ was conducted for the students of Classes Nur-

II as part of the life skills programme. In the beginning, students were instructed 

to wear their aprons and were told to keep their napkins, table mats, disposable 

plate and other cutlery items properly on their desk. The correct way of using 

the cutlery while eating the cheela were explained to them. The Class Teachers 

also spoke about the different table manners they should follow while having 

their meals. 

 

ENGLISH WEEK 

An English Week was organised for the students of Classes Nur-II 

which was a five-day event consisting of different activities. The 

objective of the week was to sharpen the speaking, reading, writing 

and listening skills of the students and to develop in them a 

profound passion towards English language. 

 

FOUNDER’S DAY ACTIVITY 

A ‘Birthday Cap Making’ activity was conducted for the students of 

Classes Nur-II as part of school’s ‘Founder’s Day celebration’. The 

students were told that this year, they would be celebrating the 28th 

Founder’s Day of the school. 

 

 

FOUNDER’S DAY CELEBRATION 

The student The students of Classes Nur-II celebrated school’s 28th 

Founders’ Day with great enthusiasm and exuberance. The children 

wore the birthday caps which were beautifully decorated by them 

as part of Founders’ Day activity. All the children were distributed 

sweets to celebrate this important day. 

 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 

The students of Classes Nur-II presented a special ‘Welcome Back’ 

assembly as the school reopened after the summer vacation. They 

happily talked about the places they visited, the hobbies pursued 

by them as well as the interest with which they did their Holidays 

Homework. The Principal Mr. Akhilesh Chandra Chaturvedi 

admired the efforts put in by the students for presenting a 

wonderful assembly. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LITTLE CHEFS AT WORK 
An activity ‘Little Chefs at Work’ was organised for students of 

Classes Nur-II. The children donned their chef caps to exhibit 

their culinary skills in cooking without fire activity. Different 

delectable dishes like bhel puri, fruit chat, Monaco chat etc 

were prepared by the students of different classes under the 

guidance of their Class Teachers. 

 

DRAWING COMPETITION 
A drawing competition was organised for the students of Classes Nur-II as 

part of Independence Day celebration. The topic for the competition was 

‘My Country, My Pride’. 

 

AWARENESS PROGRAMME ON CONJUNCTIVITIS 

An awareness programme on the topic 
‘Conjunctivitis’ was arranged for the students of 
Classes Nur-II with an aim to raise their awareness 
about the eye flu and the other related ailments 
that occur during the rainy season. 

 

PUBLIC SPEAKING COMPETITION 

A public speaking competition on the topic- “My Favourite Sport’ 

was organised for the students of Classes Nur-II with an aim to 

polish the oratory skills of the students so that they can express 

their views fearlessly on any topic. All the participants spoke 

about their favourite sport with great confidence and left no 

stone unturned to give their best on the day. 

 

CELEBRATION OF FREEDOM 
On the occasion of India’s 77th Independence Day, a special 
assembly was organised for the students of Classes Nur-II. The 
assembly commenced with a student sharing the meaning of the 
vocabulary word ‘Freedom’ which was an apt pick for the day. The 
thought “Freedom is never given, it is won” reminded everyone 
about those who gave up their lives for the freedom of our 
country. 
 



 
ASSEMBLY ON BOND OF LOVE 

 
The festival of Raksha Bandhan is a special occasion to 
celebrate the eternal and auspicious bond of love 
between a brother and a sister. The tiny tots of Classes 
Nur-II celebrated this festival through an assembly titled 
bond of love. 

 

JANAMASHTMI 
A splendidly colourful programme was organised by the 
students of Classes Nur-II on the occasion of Janmashtami 
which is celebrated as the birthday of Lord Krishna. The 
children came dressed up in the attires of Radha and 
Krishna complete with flutes, peacock feathers and 
matkis. 

 

OUR LITTLE SWIMMER 

A child named Kanish of Class II-A joined a Swimming  Academy ‘The 

Breath’ in April, 2023. Under the guidance of his coach he took part 

in district swimming competitions in 4 events held at GD Goenka 

Public School, Gurugram in June. He won 3 gold and 1 silver medals  

in 100m Backstroke, 100 m Freestyle, 50 m backstroke and 50 m 

freestyle respectively. After qualifying district level, he went to 

participate in State Swimming Competition held at HL City, 

Bahadurgarh. He brought laurels by winning 1 gold medal in 100 m 

backstroke and 1 bronze medal in 50m backstroke. 

We, as DPS family, wish him all the best for his future endeavours. 

Our Achievers 

KANWAR ASHISH CRICKET TOURNAMENT 

The students of Class 1 & 2 went for Kanwar Ashish Cricket Tournament held at DPS 

RK Puram on 13th & 14th September,2023 . Our student, Gagan, won the player of the 

match trophy and made us proud. 

This newsletter is a humble effort to share the glimpse of the activities and efforts we made in the month of July, August and 
September. We are grateful to the management and our valuable parents for their continuous support. 

Kindly login to our Facebook Page and school portal to view more pictures related to the activities. 
Preeti Ahuja 
Editor 
 
  


